Suite 1200
Lincolin Tower Building

Denver, Colorado 80203
(303) 292-9920

December 28, 1973
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New Mexico 0il
Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Attention: Mr. A. L. Kendrick

RE: Gallegos #10 Evaluation

Dear Sir:

As per your phone conversation with Harold Korell of our staff,
this is to request a 15-day extension of our original requested
test period to evaluate the referenced well as per our letter of
December 6, 1973.

We feel that the information to be gained from this testing is
necessary to plan our development drilling program in the area.

Yours very truly,

TENNECO OIL COMPANY
| g,«:"i’fvi_j ,f%/
D. D. Myers
Assistant Division
Production Manager
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